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November 2ôth, 1931.

Sev. H. «J. Keith, D.D., 
Chateau Laurier, 
Ottawa.

Dear Dr. Keithj-

I am pleased to hear that you 
and Mrs. Keith are accompanying the Canadian 
Goodwill Expedition to the West Indies. I have 
stated publicly that I consider this tour to be 
a very worthy undertaking and believe that it will 
be conducive, not only to the promotion of commerce, 
but to a mutual understanding between the poeple of 
Canada and of the West Indies.

McGill University ftas always had 
a considerable number of West Indian students and 
has thus for many years been establishing in the 
field of education just such friendly relationships 
as are now being set up in the field of commerce.

We welcome the opportunity to have 
a representative of the University on this tour and 
it will give us much pleasure if you and Mrs. Keith 
will undertake the duty.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


